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April 12, 1974 

Mr. Rick Cigar 
Planning Department 
P. 0. box 968 
Grand Jdhotion, Colo. 81501 

Dear Mr. Clear: 

As a prerequisite to federal grant money being awilided tor 
sewage treatment construction, an engineering  ettid# Mat be 
done on the sewage collection system Co determihe4thtlitiltiht' 
of infiltration of ground or storm water into t44001.,.4 
The EnvirOhmental Protection Agency has made thidit iiitttlike-
ment for any future grants. 

In the City of Grand Junction thereiAs still a lat.e,atita 
where the sanitary Sewers and storm sewers are , t IAA& 
As a result, during snow melts or rains there igAlittlelifilve 
flow to the treatment plant so that a portion of the 11.6* 
must be bypassed. Before the City will be eligible fbt 
any federal money for additional sewage treatmentOcattaction, 
an engineering study must be made to determine if4theAtvo soWer 
systems should be completely separated or if future cOhiltruc-
tion of treatment facilities should allow enough cepadity to 
treat the Storm water runoff. 

Yours truly, 

James E..Patterson, Jr. 
Deputy Director of Public Works 

JEP/hin 
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